
Bjornsen, Alan

From: Alan Bjornsen PM-i
Sent: Wednesday, May 06, 2009 2:51 PM
To: MitchellLeverette@blm.gov
Cc: 'RickDeery@blm.gov'

Mitch,

I left a voicemail with Rick Deery about next Thursday. Here is what is to take place:

On Thursday, May 14, 2009, at 2:00 pm EDT,

Patrice M. Bubar, PE, Deputy Director
Environmental Protection and Performance
Assessment Directorate
Division of Waste Management
and Environmental Protection - FSME
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

will be announcing to BLM offices (WY, MT, NM & HQ) a change in strategy for the way the NRC will be
conducting the NEPA process for uranium recovery and milling facilities. A bridge line will be set up for this
teleconference (it should not take long - 10-15 min.).

Thank you.

Environmental. Project Manager
FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11 545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852
(301) 415-1195
alan.biornsena-nrc.gov


